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50/18 Forward Plan Amend forward plan to include: 
a) GP Federation scrutiny 
b) Consider the relationship and links with 

District Councils for social prescribing 
 

Sam Shepherd Complete 

51/18 Health 
Visiting and 
School 
Nursing 
Services 
 
 

a) HOSC to receive the performance measures 
and targets for the Services.  

 

Donna Husband In progress 

b) Liaise with Scrutiny Chairman to ensure 
performance of health visiting and school 
nursing services are effectively  

c) HOSC to offer support for services where 
necessary- possibilities may include: 

 Future funding for school health nurses 

 Expansion of family nurse practitioners; and 

 Assistance in moving forward the 
apprenticeship model from 2020 onwards 

 

Cllr Fatemian Scrutiny Chairman’s meeting on 13th 
of December was scheduled to 
discuss health visiting and school 
nurse scrutiny 

 

54/18 HWBB 
 

a) HWBB to take back HOSC comments on 
proportionality of democratic representation 
on the main Board and its transparency for a 
response (by Feb 2019).  

b) HWBB to take back HOSC comments on the 
transparency of the Integrated Systems 
Delivery Board (by Feb 2019). 

c) Draft HWB Strategy to come back to HOSC 
for further debate in February, sitting 
alongside CQC feedback on system 
progress. 

Kieran Collison/ 
Kate Terroni 

On the agenda for the 7th of 
February 

46/18 Review of a) CCG to seek a formal view from NHSE on Catherine On the agenda for the 7th of 
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 local health 
needs 
 

the implications of purdah on the process of 
consultation and engagement.  

b) HOSC to receive an update on progress of 
the work with an updated, condensed 
timetable for completion 

Mountford February 

c) HOSC Task and Finish Group to be 
established on the Review of Local Health 
Needs in the Wantage Locality 

Sam Shepherd Draft Terms of Reference in the 
Chairman’s Report for the 7th of 
February 

 


